
 

 
  
 

 
Tuesday, 31 May 2011 
 
The Vatovorona Gold Project in Madagascar  
 
Cluff announces today that AMBOL, the contract miner for the project, has completed the access track and 
has substantially completed the support camp on the gold project at Vatovorona in central Madagascar.  

Construction of the trail mining pit will commence on Wednesday 1st June 2011. 

 

Photo at left shows the support camp under 
construction. The artisanal workings can be 
seen in the middle distance and show the strike 
line of the gold quartz vein on licence 38698. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cluff has a 35% interest in the joint venture 
company Varun Cluff International. Cluff is 
funding 75% of this first stage to earn its 
interest. 

For further information please contact: 

 Peter Ashcroft on (02) 9233 2153 or 0418 275 375 
                             Email: Cluff@bigpond.com  
 
Yours faithfully,  

 
Peter Ashcroft 
Chairman 
 


